Office of the Prime Minister

Prime Minister



Sebastian

By email: fyi-request-15333-8cc8f804@requests.fvi.org.nz

Ref: NSI OIA 2021-003

Dear Sebastian

Official Information Act request relating to meetings with listed officials

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request received on 3 May 2021. You requested:

- "...the number of meetings the Prime Minister held with each of following officials, per month from January 2018 to June 2019:
- 1) Deputy Chief Executive National Security Group, DPMC (including under the previous title Deputy Chief Executive - Security and Intelligence)
- 2) Specialist Coordinator for Counter-Terrorism, DPMC
- 3) Director, National Assessments Bureau
- 4) Manager, Combined Threat Assessment Group..."

I have decided under section 15A of the Act to extend the time limits for deciding on your request by an additional 20 working days. The extension is required because further consultations are needed in order to make a decision on your request. Despite the extension, a response will be sent to you as soon as possible.

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under section 28(3) of the Act.

Yours sincerely

Raj Nahna **Chief of Staff**